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I find this bill to be one of the most tone def bills I have seen. To think that our 

government would withhold the returning of our hard earned money is mind blowing. 

Have you forgotten what we have just gone through, or might still be dealing with? 

This is not in the best interest of Oregons citizens and I strongly urge you to publicly 

state your opposition to this bill, vote against this bill and support the citizens of this 

state as you have sworn to do. 


